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Reference:   FOI.12719.23 

Subject:    Solar PV Canopy 

Date of Request: 22 September 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

Under Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following information: 
 
I notice that South Pembrokeshire Hospital is currently having a Solar PV Canopy installed by a 
company from West Sussex. 
 
Please could you tell me what procurement route was used for that contract and how a business, 
based in the local area and long established with installing Solar PV and Electric Vehicle Charge 
Points, would go about being considered to apply for such contracts/work? 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that its Procurement route was with the ESPO 
Framework Agreement for Renewable Energy Solutions (reference 2838_19). The link to the 
webpage has been provided below: 
 
Our Renewable Energy Solutions Framework (2838) is now live (espo.org) 
 
To seek to get on the framework, please contact ESPO on 0788 006 3251 or place@espo.org 

 

 

https://www.espo.org/blog/our-renewable-energy-solutions-framework-2838-is-now-live.html
mailto:place@espo.org

